From: Anne Parkhurst

To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Oppose Costly Cap-and-Trade in SB 1530
Date: Saturday, February 8, 2020 9:10:05 AM

Dear Chair Dembrow,

Please vote no on SB1530, it just does not make sense! Hurting rural Oregonians for what gain? As small business
owners we are going to be hit hard by the CAT tax from all angles. Adding this additional tax is going to slow our
economy.

Sincerely,

Anne Parkhurst
18195 N Bank Rd
Roseburg, OR 97470
ryan6081@msn.com
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